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The June 2019 DBS Board meeting was called to order at 11:02am.  In attendance were Board members Lynda Bradley, Liz Castioni, Bill Layman, Connie Napier, Sandy Kristofferson and Denny Reid. Also present was Club Manager Kim Brinkman. Absent was Sandi Hollon.  Facility Manager Lin Jones and members Jo Kuhn and Chuck Hill were also in attendance.
Minutes
Lynda moved and Bill seconded the motion to approve the minutes of the May 9 meeting. Motion carried.
Financials
Treasurer’s report was presented. Our end of month balance was $17, 634.13. The NLM Tournament was a big success generating $3141. Lynda moved and Connie seconded the motion to approve the Treasurer’s report as presented. Motion carried.
Participation is up from last year.
Manager’s Report 
Kim reported that she will post kibitzing signs.
Mentor/Mentee program is winding down.in progress with very good response. The issue of repeating
Mentor/mentee pairings was discussed. It was decided that repeat pairings would not be forbidden but would be discouraged in order to achieve different inputs to strengthen players’ games. Players with 299 to 26 points may mentor players with less than less than 25 points.
The possibility of a Transition class from 299 to Open game was discussed.
Kim will have an appreciation lunch for Directors.
The tournament list needs updating as many players have achieved Life Master status.
There is no new information on the By-Laws review.
Discussion of changes in tournament food was tabled pending more information until the July meeting.
The need to contact MIA members was addressed. More detail will be provided at a later date. 
Old Business
Longest Day-
Sandy will provide a donations jar. A sign with game times at Robson will be posted. Ribbons left over from 1218 will be made available.

NABC Team award
Lynda moved and Liz seconded the motion to award $100 to each team member from DBS ($400 total) for expenses related to competing in Las Vegas this summer.

New Business
Requests for changes to the point cap for the 299 Game were discussed. It was decided that no changes would be made at this time due to limited resources in facilities and man-power. 
The Facilities Manager issue was tabled pending more research.
Next Meeting July 13th at 11:00
Meeting adjourned at 12:10
Liz Castioni, Recording Secretary








 
